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20th September 2019

IPAL’S REPORT

We have wonderful weather today for the Interschool Carnival, and | have just been up to the oval to see
our students, and students from surrounding schools, competing with each other in a climate of
excellence and unity. | am so proud of the efforts of our students, and | can’t wait to hear which school
will be the overall winner! Keep your eyes open for Dojo messages and the P&C Facebook page for
more information later this afternoon. | would like to make special mention of all staff members who have
contributed their time and effort to planning for, training for and participating in the event, particularly Mr
Rodgers for his tireless commitment to fitness, health and sports in our school.

Staff leaving Deanmore Primary School — At the end of this term we will be farewelling Mrs Sue Hayes
who is going on leave for Term 4 and 2020. We are currently in the process of appointing a replacement
Education Assistant for Kindy in Term 4, and considering our future staffing options for next year. We will
let families know as soon as we have more information.

Principal Position Process — As you may already be aware, | am currently appointed to the position of
Principal at our school while the process to appoint a permanent Principal is run by the Department of
Education, however this process has not yet been completed. As soon as we are able to, we will provide
more information to families.

| know everyone will be looking forward to the upcoming end of Term 3 school holidays. Have a safe and
enjoyable 2 weeks. Please note that all children will return for school on Monday October 14th. The Term
4 School Development Day (Student free day) is on Friday November 15™.

Emma Cooke

Principal

Deanmore Primary School Payments

When paying into the Deamore Primary School account please write your childs surname and what
you are paying for.

Our bank account details are:

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School
BSB: 306 073

Account Number: 1006385

Payments of cash or cheque in envelopes are to be placed in the blue boxes outside the office.

PLEASE PAY EXACT AMOUNT AS NO CHANGE CAN BE GIVEN.
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UTY PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

TELETHON

| am sure that all parents enjoyed the absolutely beautiful music performed by a number of our wonderfully
talented Year 6 students last week. They raised an amazing $476.00 for Telethon!!! Parents it is not too
late to donate money to acknowledge and support the efforts and idea of our thoughtful Year 6 students.
Donations can be made by visiting the following website:

https://my.fundraising.telethon7.com/fundraise-for-telethon/deanmore-primary-school-2

The whole initiative is a reflection of the high calibre and considerate students that attend Deanmore Pri-
mary School. As mentioned at last week’s assembly, it is a real privilege for our staff to work at such a
beautiful school and surrounded by such hard working and well behaved students, as well as a supportive
community.

END OF TERM

After such a hectic term, it is totally understandable that staff and students are looking forward to a well
deserved break. As usual, staff have worked extremely hard to provide our students with the best learning
experiences that they deserve. | would like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable break.

Ralmo Dias

Deputy Principal

Swimming Lessons

During term 4, Years 4, 5, 6, 1 and Pre Primary will be participating in swimming lessons. Years 4, 5 and 6 swimming
lessons are scheduled for 28/10/19 to 8/11/19 at Bold Park Aquatic Centre. Pre primary and Year 1’s lessons are on
11/11/19 to 22/11/19 at Beatty Park Aquatic Centre. Please keep an eye out for notes detailing swimming stage
information and payment details. More details about equipment requirements and swimming lesson times will be
communicated at the beginning of term 4.

IMSS Assessment

On Thursday, students from years 3 and 4 completed a music aptitude indicator assessment. This assessment is uti-
lised to identify students acceptance into an instrumental music program. Parents/Carers will be notified early next
term if their child was successful. Congratulations to all students who participated. They all demonstrated our
school value of excellence, through perseverance and willingness to strive. Thank you Mrs Motherway for assisting
the students in completing the assessment.

NAPLAN

Students in Years 3 and 5 will be bringing home their individual NAPLAN results. Currently, school’s online NAPLAN
data is very limited and therefore we have been unable to analyse comparative trends and achievement against our
school targets. If you have any queries, please arrange a meeting with your child’s classroom teacher.

Narelle Morisey

Deputy Principal
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Merit and Value Awards

Congratulations!
Merit Value
Abigail Cory Jackson Gomboc
Jack Bell Daniel Payne
Lily Drury Emily Nesbit
Zoe Hogarth Hannah Cohen
Zak Cohen Luka Medic
Tex Gullotto Lucy Hayward
Mimi Kemps Dylan Wilson-Brown
Gracie Harvey Patrick Inman
Emily Walker Arian Oldfield
Sadhbh Caul Ella Bellworthy

Indigo Boynes

Leo Johnston
Finn Barker

Farrah Meredith-Disley

Harlem Forster
Katharine Kobelke




() onpsych

** Currently taking referrals for Term 3 & 4 **
Noticed your child struggling with emotions or particular behaviours?

Psychologist, Bethany Price from OnPsych is here to help at Deanmore!
Bethany is a caring and friendly psychologist who works with children
experiencing a range of psychological issues, including, but not limited to:

anxiety

emotional concerns

grief and loss

stress from family situations
classroom difficulties
behavioural concerns
interpersonal or social
challenges

e Autism Spectrum Disorder
e and more

Each child is supported respecitfully and uniquely.
There is NO COST to you for sessions, as OnPsych bulk-bills to Medicare.

If you believe that OnPsych might assist your child, please contact myself
and pick up a parent pack from the front office.

Ralmo Dias

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL

P&C News

The next P&C Meeting is on Monday 28th of October at 7:30pm
in the staff room. All welcome!

Firstly a huge thank you to everyone who has volunteered, baked,
donated, bid, drank, purchased, cheered on, celebrated and generally got
involved with the Deanmore community so far this year. You are what
make Deanmore such an awesome community and the P&C is very grateful

L for all your contributions.
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mrht_ﬁﬁrtMarket meeting Tuesday 24th Scarborough Sportsmen’s Club
: at 7.30pm. Everyone welcome.
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A News from Janina, Jenny and Barbs in the Canteen e R
y 3 The Canteen is open each Wednesday, Thursday & Friday. 3
One volunteer on each Thursday and Friday is very much appreciated
on those busier days. Please let the ladies know in the canteen when you can help
out by dropping by the canteen window and saying hello,
' or if you've got a free moment just drop in after drop off and offer a hand.

Any amount of time helping out is wonderful.

-

.




Support us and save 25% at the Perth Royal Show!

25%
i «o*:séx%?'fo"r" ~  Show stoppmg

- h -y

PERTH &'n9°

rovaLsHow Get them
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Be rewarded when you support Deanmore Primary School!

Right now, when you purchase tickets to the Perth Royal Show you can save 25% on your
tickets! Plus, we receive a portion of the proceeds towards our fundraising!

Don’t queue at the gate, buy and save online now.
Promo code: Royalshow19978

Family tickets Adult tickets Child tickets Concession tickets

»r$55.50°  ="$24.000 ""$12.00° ~"$13.50°

(gate price $74) (gate price $32) (gate price S16) (gate price $18)

GET YOUR TICKETS NOW!

*Fees & Charges: A HANDLING FEE from AU$2 .20 per transaction applies. In addition a
delivery fee may apply. depending on the mode of delivery selected. Gate price 1s based on
RRP ticket cost. Child (3-15 vears).




KIDS SCHOOL HOLIDAY —
PROGRAM: SEPT-OCT

« Free Flow Art Class 30th Sept
« Mandala Making: 1st Oct

«» Kids String Art: 2nd Oct

« Be An Architect For A Day: 3rd Oct

« TRY- A Very Arty Day: 3rd, 4th, 7th Oct
« Lego Challenge: 4th & 7th Oct

« Mistake Maker!: 8th & Sth Oct

« Design Your Own Calico Bag: 8th Oct

» + Terrarium Workshop: 9th Oct

« Kids Macrame: 10th Oct

« Make & Share Workshop: 11th Oct

ARTSPACE

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT
WWW.THEARTSPACECOLLECTIVE.COM

KIDS SCHOOL HOLIDAY
PROGRAM: SEPT-OCT

Free Flow Art Class 30th Sept
Mandala Making: 1st Oct

Kids String Art: 2nd Oct

Be An Architect For A Day: 3rd Oct
TRY- A Very Arty Day: 3rd, 4th, 7th Oct
Lego Challenge: 4th & 7th Oct
Mistake Maker!- 8th & Sth Oct

Design Your Own Calico Bag: 8th Oct
Terrarium Workshop: 9th Oct

Kids Macrame: 10th Oct

Make & Share Workshop: 11th Oct

ARTSPACE



